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From: Joe Nahama <jnahama@petrorock.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:27 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Read into the Record

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors
Thank you for taking my email to read into the record.

In response to the March 20, 2020 letter from the EDC to the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:
The State of California currently mandates that onshore oil and gas operators retain liability upon a transfer of assets.
The State of California approved AB 1057 to ensure that operators comply with financial obligations.

Climate Change is a global issue. Does Santa Barbara County want to constrict innovative GHG solutions by utilizing only
local mitigation and not global innovation?

Thank you for your time.

Joe Nahama

President

PetroRock LLC

4700 Stockdale Hwy, #120
Bakersfield, CA 93309
661-201-1115 cell



